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OPEN YOUTH ROOM 

We will meet two times during the month of November.  On November 

3 we will hold a regular Open Youth Room beginning at 6:30 p.m. and 

concluding at 8:00 p.m.  We will have time for fellowship and fun in-

cluding gym time. 

The November 17 date will involve a minor servant event followed by a 

game of Romans vs. Christians.  We will begin at 6:30 p.m.  Friends are 

invited to attend. 

PIZZA AND BOWLING—NOVEMBER 16 

Our social event for November will be a trip to Bowlero in Woodridge 

on November 16.  We will leave Trinity school at 4:45 p.m. and go  out 

for pizza at Nonnies Pizza.  Following the  dinner we will go bowling for 

2 hours.  Return time to Trinity should be around 9:00 p.m. 

I need everyone to sign up by this Sunday so that I can make the reser-

vation.  Cost for everything will be $20 per person.  Sign up sheets are 

in the Youth Room and the Seventh Grade Confirmation Room in the 

school.  Friends are invited to attend. 

LEAF RAKING—NOVEMBER 10  

We have one major leaf raking job on Sunday, November 10, weather 
permitting.  We will leave from Trinity at 12:30 p.m. and should be 
back around 4:00 p.m.  If you can help for all or part of the time it will 
be deeply appreciated.  The house is less than a mile from church.  The 
host will be supplying dinner. 

We need you to bring rakes if possible.  This is a great point opportuni-
ty to get additional money in your account before the Winter Ski Re-
treat.  Sign up soon.  Make sure you have work gloves and warm cloth-
ing. 

 

SPECIAL POINTS OF 
INTEREST 

• Thank you to all those 
who helped with the set 
up and/or the clean-up 
of the Ladies Aid Rum-
mage Sale. 

• Thank you to all who 
spent October 26 at Feed 
My Starving Children.  
You did an awesome job. 

• Just a reminder that 
Youth Bible Class meets 
each week at 9:45 a,m, in 
the School Conference 
Room. 



We currently have 22 people planning on attending our trip next summer to 

West Virginia.  We can add individuals to the current number, but it will need 

to be done soon. 

The cost for this mission trip is $625 and is open to all Middle and High 

School Youth. 

We will leave early on Saturday, July 18 and will be back in the afternoon on 

Saturday, July 25. 

You will have plenty of time to build up your account to make this a free trip.  

There will be a number of fundraisers beginning with our pizza sale in Janu-

ary. 

The hard cut-off date to attend or to drop out is March 15.  Friends are wel-

come to attend, but they should show up for a number of youth events before 

we leave. 

If you need more information on this trip, please talk to Mr. Grady. 

 

WINTER SKI RETREAT—JANUARY 1-3 

SUMMER MISSION TRIP—JULY 18-25 

Plans are being finalized for our Winter Ski Retreat to the Wisconsin 

Dells beginning on January 1.  You will receive a separate mailing later 

this month with all the information you will need for this fun-filled 

event. 

Here is the list of who signed-up: 

Griffin  Callie  Heather Mia 

Eva  Hannah R. Haley  Kylie 

Kameryn Medus  Mason  Brianne 

Trent  Ruby  Abby C.  Katie 

Matthew Joshua W. 

This is almost double the group we had last year.  We have two condos 

reserved at the Wilderness Resort.  Skiing will be at Cascade. 

Keep working at upcoming events to get a reduced cost for this trip.  

Remember the cost is $175. 

If you have questions, see Mr. Grady. 

CLOTHING 
DRIVE 

We have started collecting 

bags for our Second Annual 

Fill The Pod. We will take 

clothes, blankets, towels, 

sheets and other soft items. 

You can also include shoes, 

belts, purses and similar 

items. 

Every 55-gallon garbage bag 

you fill will be $40 toward 

your family account.  We 

had to lower it from last 

year. 

Ask friends and other family 

members to help you out. 

The bags will be stored in 

the girls shower area until 

the pod comes in March. 

Let Mr. Grady know when 

you have a bag to bring in. 
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